SUPERBIA & TRADITUM

LACEY TOWNSHIP HIGH SCHOOL

A Tradition Of Pride · A Tradition Of Excellence

JASON KING
PRINCIPAL

August 4, 2025

Dear Students and Parents/Guardians of the Class of 2029,

Welcome to the Lacey Township High School community! We are excited to have you join us for the 2025–2026 school year. We hope your summer has been relaxing and enjoyable, and that you are looking forward to an exciting and enriching year ahead. Lacey Township High School will officially open its doors to students on **Thursday, September 4, 2025**.

To help make the transition to high school as smooth as possible, we invite you to attend our Freshman Orientation Night on Tuesday, August 26, 2025, at 6:00 PM in the Lacey Township High School Auditorium. This program is open to all incoming freshmen and their parents/guardians and will provide valuable information about high school life at LTHS.

Following a welcome presentation from the LTHS Administration, students will have the opportunity to pick up their class schedule and receive their school-issued Chromebook and charger. They will also be able to tour the building to locate their classrooms and meet some of our student leaders.

Please note: in order to receive a Chromebook, students and parents/guardians must complete and sign the **Technology Agreement and Handbook Form**. Copies of this form will be available at the event.

We hope you'll join us for this important and welcoming evening. If you are <u>not</u> able to attend, you will be able to access your schedule via the Realtime Parent Portal or obtain a copy in the Guidance Office **after August 26th**. Chromebooks for students not in attendance that night will be distributed during the first few days of school.

We look forward to seeing you all on August 26th!

Sincerely,

Jason King Principal